
March 3, 2021

Welcome to Highland Park

Take It To Your Table:
March is National Noodle Month!

Celebrate National Noodle Month In March! There are so many options to
choose from in Highland Park. This week try the Fresh Tomato Basil Penne
or the Asian Vegetable Noodle Bowl from Bluegrass. At Pixca dig into
the Bucatini with sausage, fennel, escarole, lemon, and parmesan, or the
Ricotta Gnocchi with broccoli, lemon, parmesan, and fresh herbs.

https://www.bluegrasshp.com/
https://www.pixcarestaurant.com/
http://www.blueorchidsalonandspa.com/


Click here to view an interactive map of Highland Park restaurants
offering carryout, curbside pickup, and delivery options.

Are you a Highland Park Restaurant that would like to be featured as part
of Take It To Your Table? Email your specials and promotions to
mrosen@cityhpil.com.

Business Of The Week:
Yummy Bowl

https://www.cityhpil.com/restaurantmap
mailto:mrosen@cityhpil.com
http://www.yummybowl.com/


Theresa Chang followed her passion for Chinese and Thai cuisine which led
her to establish Yummy Bowl in 1997. The menu is inspired by Theresa’s
special touch which dates back to her mother’s kitchen in Shanghai.

The spacious interior space at Yummy Bowl has been divided into three
large separate dining areas providing a comfortable environment. In
addition, Yummy Bowl has installed an all-new air-purification system.

Yummy Bowl (1908 Sheridan Road) is open year-round except for
Thanksgiving-day and provides delivery and curbside pick-up. A special
gluten-free menu is available. Visit their website for lunch and dinner
specials. 847.266.8880, or 847.433.8440 / yummybowl.com

Sign Up For Business of the Week!

The "Business of the Week"
Series was launched in October.
Each week a new business is
chosen and promoted on the
City's Facebook Page, Website, E-
Newsletters, and on the Central
Avenue Digital Kiosks, regardless

http://www.yummybowl.com/
http://www.yummybowl.com/


of the business location.

Click HERE to fill out a brief
questionnaire to have your
business featured as Business of
the Week.

*Don’t forget to upload 1-3
high-resolution photos!

Wellness Wednesday:
The Bar Method

The Bar Method has spent decades perfecting its signature technique to
provide a safe, challenging, and graceful workout. Long, lean sculpted
muscles and a feeling of personal strength, confidence, and poise keep
thousands of students across the country coming back year after year.

The Bar Method technique was created under the guidance of physical
therapists to ensure it is safe and effective for students spanning a wide
range of abilities including those with physical limitations and injuries.
The instructors undergo lengthy and rigorous training that includes
lessons of anatomy and hands-on adjustments. Students receive
personalized adjustments, modifications, and encouragement to get the
most out of every workout. It’s a workout that is safe and sustainable for
life!

https://forms.gle/MYEKoxpWsQ2Paxiz6
https://barmethod.com/locations/highland-park/
https://barmethod.com/locations/highland-park/


The Bar Method is located at 600 Central Ave. Suite 127
847.432.9150 / barmethod.com/locations/highland-park

https://barmethod.com/locations/highland-park/
https://barmethod.com/locations/highland-park/


If you are a health and fitness business and would like to be featured as
part of the Wellness Wednesday Series, please fill out this brief
questionnaire. Don’t forget to upload 1-3 high-resolution photos!

Be A Part of the City's
​Welcome Back Promise Video

http://cms6.revize.com/revize/highlandparkil/business/business_incentives.php


Attention Business Owners!

As many businesses requested during our
Business Community Meeting on February
24, the City will be filming a
promotional Welcome Back Promise video
to reinforce customer expectations that our
businesses are following public health
guidelines. We would post the video on
social media and our website. We ask that
businesses promote the video as well to
show all HP businesses support each other. The video's theme is Highland
Park businesses are open, and they promise to customers to take steps to
ensure they will feel safe and welcome in their business. The promise
includes the following requirements:

1. Monitor the health of our employees
2. Clean high touch areas frequently
3. Require the use of face coverings
4.  Promote regular handwashing and use of hand sanitizer
5.   Promote social distancing at all times
6. Limit capacity 
7. Maintain six-foot distance between tables (if applicable) 

The City would give participating businesses a few words to say, e.g.,
Welcome Back! We missed you! We promise to… 

Weather permitting, we would film the promotion on Monday, March
15. We will do our best to film without disrupting your customer service
and ensure everyone's safety. We’d film the video inside or in front of your
business.

In addition, we are collecting pandemic success stories for posting on our
website and sharing on social media.

If you are interested in being featured in the video or
providing a story, email Carolyn Hersch by noon on
Monday, March 8.  

Small Business Facade Improvement Grants

If you are interested in improving the
exterior of your business or building, the
City’s Small Business Façade Improvement
Grant may help you cover those costs. The
City’s Small Business Facade Improvement
Grant Program (Façade Grant Program)
provides both assistance and incentive to
property owners and local businesses to
improve the look and functionality of their
property and place of business. The Façade
Grant Program is available for use by small

mailto:chersch@cityhpil.com


business operators and commercial property owners citywide.
 
A small business is defined as having a net worth of less than two million
dollars and showing less than an average of two hundred thousand dollars
in profit per year for two years after taxes. Owners of property are eligible
when the subject property is occupied by a small business as defined in this
document or where such property owner has executed a lease agreement
for future occupancy with a small business as described in this document. 
 
Qualifying businesses are eligible for a reimbursement of 50% of their
project cost, up to $5,000. The City’s contribution is a grant in the form of
a rebate. The City shall make payment after the project is complete, and
paid receipts are submitted to the City Manager’s Office, and the City
Council approves disbursement. 
 
Eligible improvements include: 
 

Removing excess facade materials
Repairing damage from facade installation
Repairing building deterioration and restoring original building
materials
Building cleaning (acid wash, pressure wash, steam cleaning, and
tuckpointing)
Installing new awnings
Installing signage 
Making exterior accessibility improvements 
Replacing, repainting, or restoring exterior doors 
Repairing or upgrading exterior lighting
Painting exterior 
Replacing, repainting, or restoring graphics (permanent)
 Replacing, repainting, or restoring gutters 
Replacing, repainting, or restoring that portion of a roof, directly
above a building frontage
Installing new, replacing, repainting, or restoring permanent signs
Replacing, repainting, or restoring of trash enclosures, but only if
undertaken as part of a comprehensive facade improvement project
Replacing or repainting of windows
Architect’s and Contractor’s Fees explicitly related and exclusively to
an Eligible Improvement. 

For more information and to download the application click  HERE.

Updates to the City's FARR Grant Application

The City of Highland Park has updated the FARR
Grant Application. Applicants are now
required to submit hard copies of all
documents along with a current W9.

Applications may be submitted via drop-
box (located on Hazel Avenue, adjacent to City
Hall.) or mail (City of Highland Park, Office of
Business Development, 1707 St. Johns Avenue,

http://cms6.revize.com/revize/highlandparkil/business/business_incentives.php
https://cms6.revize.com/revize/highlandparkil/business/docs/City of Highland Park FARR Grant Application and Fillable W9  01122021.pdf


Highland Park IL 60035). Emailed applications will not be
accepted.

In October 2020, the City of Highland Park announced a matching grant
program to assist small businesses in weathering the economic impacts of
the coronavirus pandemic in light of challenges posed by winter weather
and a resurgence of COVID-19. The Financial Assistance for Retailers and
Restaurants (FARR) Grant Program designates $255,000 in funding to
support COVID-19-related operational costs incurred by restaurants and
retail establishments to provide for a safe environment for customers and
staff in compliance with state and federal public health guidelines. The
program accepts applications from qualifying small businesses located and
operating within a commercial building in Highland Park with a net worth
of less than $2 million and generating less than an average of $200,000 in
profit per year for two years after taxes. More information is
available here. 

Paycheck Protection Program

The U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA) has officially reopened
the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP). Borrowers can now apply
for a First or Second Draw PPP Loan until March 31, 2021, or until funds
have been exhausted. Find a list of Illinois SBA-approved lenders here or
find a qualified PPP lender using the SBA Lender Match.

To reach the smallest businesses, SBA will offer Paycheck
Protection Program loans to businesses with fewer than
20 employees and sole proprietors only from Wednesday,
February 24 through Wednesday, March 10, 2021. President
Biden has also announced additional program changes to make
access to PPP loans more equitable.

Eligibility and maximum loan amount for Second Draw PPP loans:
Previously received a First Draw PPP Loan and will or has used the
full amount only for authorized uses
Has no more than 300 employees
Can demonstrate at least a 25% reduction in gross receipts between
comparable quarters in 2019 and 2020
Food service and accommodation businesses (NAICS code 72) may
apply for up to 3.5 times their average monthly payroll costs, all other
businesses may still only apply for 2.5 months

Download the following PPP borrower application forms to see the
information that will be requested from you when you apply with a lender:

Paycheck Protection Program First Draw Borrower
Application Form (revised 2.17.21)
Paycheck Protection Program Second Draw Borrower
Application Form (released 2.17.21)

For additional information on loan details, visit the SBA website.

Upcoming Webinars ​

https://www.cityhpil.com/news_detail_T21_R688.php
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L2Z1bmRpbmctcHJvZ3JhbXMvbG9hbnMvY29yb25hdmlydXMtcmVsaWVmLW9wdGlvbnMvcGF5Y2hlY2stcHJvdGVjdGlvbi1wcm9ncmFtIn0.lb2bTElW3P-WjzRc-7wxq3E8UtAY6JuNvWA2JFRiHOU%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,DekFcTr6oA84vhvR5zLgjLpGUSXSpZSPTeVLDDs377OsexnUgbQAoNHy2x20IXiYldCHLDieUDDr5m4Ze1ls70cmtxaZQaz2iuRqzuUAZYDDOp8k&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L3NpdGVzL2RlZmF1bHQvZmlsZXMvYXJ0aWNsZXMvQWN0aXZlX0xlbmRlcnNfaW5fSWxsaW5vaXNfTWFyY2hfMzBfMjAyMF8wLnBkZiJ9.ig7BngebptPu9-OBLo2524awqhF6uWTv3AEyZC9Osqs%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,xBFXag-5zUfvm12lK2iTy19kGU57Omp-XsmOSIckSKnkDETR4Ju0b5Pe-LfhnX7YKUeHBOqzGOogL84x2G_SXciPzQb3zF5ylrQcs07PWyrTOPwy&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L2Z1bmRpbmctcHJvZ3JhbXMvbG9hbnMvbGVuZGVyLW1hdGNoIn0.8TItE8vxqbMxS80tE-AzWe3gT44SvvRBfyP2Xt2iHt4%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,__OsSj5SyYyBAsuTYLohHjTYe840pocZCzivR_dr8UnIubPEpptSK8-Y4X2Kos6MR0JoEha0uGcCsc4r8g-buFWE9Bq0BcJLjOOVkfafhg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L2Z1bmRpbmctcHJvZ3JhbXMvbG9hbnMvbGVuZGVyLW1hdGNoIn0.8TItE8vxqbMxS80tE-AzWe3gT44SvvRBfyP2Xt2iHt4%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,__OsSj5SyYyBAsuTYLohHjTYe840pocZCzivR_dr8UnIubPEpptSK8-Y4X2Kos6MR0JoEha0uGcCsc4r8g-buFWE9Bq0BcJLjOOVkfafhg,,&typo=1
https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/coronavirus-relief-options/paycheck-protection-program
https://www.sba.gov/page/coronavirus-covid-19-small-business-guidance-loan-resources#section-header-3
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L2RvY3VtZW50L3NiYS1mb3JtLS1wYXljaGVjay1wcm90ZWN0aW9uLXByb2dyYW0tYm9ycm93ZXItYXBwbGljYXRpb24tZm9ybSJ9.w1QaKa1NAy157xHlk7W9bZkMBBmB0H6QWHE4_WyPBYY%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,rCZ-TQbjr5ZOLeybHVEzGcm0ApeJow0CKtGXqFDkDhLy2fcicw9B2UyjiiG_xktGRN4lQoGLbSfCCqcuR7A3Pm7e9g34lMLAMl8cm64hVc0,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L2RvY3VtZW50L3NiYS1mb3JtLTI0ODMtc2QtcHBwLXNlY29uZC1kcmF3LWJvcnJvd2VyLWFwcGxpY2F0aW9uLWZvcm0ifQ.lq_qcCAu0HpVg6_pftkzRp2igF76vyZXGv6zuBY8dU8%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,iqu-0q-0Tj61QNciRVrVlzoplKFxVAtrlmCDjh-68DzBWPPf4Fjnn4tDYEzk_26TDA9RjsBHCZrpfgLFiIYsQAGesewCsD4ThU6FkSYFZ0kfvZPnCg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L2Z1bmRpbmctcHJvZ3JhbXMvbG9hbnMvY29yb25hdmlydXMtcmVsaWVmLW9wdGlvbnMvcGF5Y2hlY2stcHJvdGVjdGlvbi1wcm9ncmFtIn0.jfcsE1ixi53U6ZjAMk2Io6JZwEKHDnOAIVj14qDXEyU%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,_4xFJ8P6VG6G7qM2H5ZizfwCAr6o5z4frRbiA0SVPQ4ncOkW2LtHxP_jmQjjqS-dPGQGGnJZ7wfMS2eSv93-ENZobu8P5J7oYnrYA-YgqRE,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flnks.gd%2fl%2feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAxMTQuMzMzMzE1MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYmEuZ292L2Z1bmRpbmctcHJvZ3JhbXMvbG9hbnMvY29yb25hdmlydXMtcmVsaWVmLW9wdGlvbnMvcGF5Y2hlY2stcHJvdGVjdGlvbi1wcm9ncmFtIn0.jfcsE1ixi53U6ZjAMk2Io6JZwEKHDnOAIVj14qDXEyU%2fs%2f93316496%2fbr%2f93130818412-l&c=E,1,_4xFJ8P6VG6G7qM2H5ZizfwCAr6o5z4frRbiA0SVPQ4ncOkW2LtHxP_jmQjjqS-dPGQGGnJZ7wfMS2eSv93-ENZobu8P5J7oYnrYA-YgqRE,&typo=1


The Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity's Office
of Regional Economic Development is continuing to host webinars
throughout March about the US Small Business Administration's Federal
Paycheck Protection Program. This federal forgivable COVID-19 Relief
Loan Program will help Illinois small businesses keep their employees on
payroll during this unprecedented time.
 
Northeast PPP Webinar
Presenter: Joseph McKeown, Northeast Regional Manager of Regional
Economic Development, Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic
Opportunity
Thursday, March 4 - 10 AM
Register HERE
 
West Central PPP Webinar
Presenter: Jacqui Bevelheimer, West Central Regional Manager of
Regional Economic Development, Illinois Department of Commerce and
Economic Opportunity
Friday, March 5, - 11 AM
Register HERE 
 
Southwest PPP Webinar
Presenter: Tracey Glenn, Southwest Regional Manager of Regional
Economic Development, Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic
Opportunity
Tuesday, March 9 - 10:00 AM
Register HERE
 
West Central PPP Webinar
Presenter: Salvador Garza, West Central Regional Manager of Regional
Economic Development, Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic
Opportunity
Wednesday, March 10 - 10:00 AM
Register HERE 
 
Southeast PPP Webinar
Presenter: Kala Lambert, Southeast Regional Manager of Regional
Economic Development, Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic
Opportunity
Tuesday, March 23 - 2 PM
Register HERE
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017tktMTS7Y4_y6qbrVG9eKUZ5BvvGwPq93UsG4LeA6qW8jQz81LrrfwghWKA79YM00NFSo670ehR3bq7mXYvqzCEdONGxptJtjEJBU5R4JBMsFzACdKNT2_-dnXtdHZ_65UQQbo0iMEenoOUHnMUWaQ27a2OTF6QE2yfQZWVDx0_ehT2lQIxhyh_khq0RpcdrWjlIYwy4jswwo3dqPIrjKcmwKqV9pxKhNAceheXJbS9_0wpomRfGFg==&c=NRV13U_JhBUMcarmSXFecOhdLmLmx_eDKPOwYTTpjrsC-xxa0waYOQ==&ch=6jQDujGBYY5tDYMhFYo9U2XCNOBYs0GWgAl-KXKv4qaE1kYpP2KLrQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017tktMTS7Y4_y6qbrVG9eKUZ5BvvGwPq93UsG4LeA6qW8jQz81LrrfwghWKA79YM0ZiH33mTxuM_sSf0eMe6O8vEY-PA6EAnxAVhGn5SI6Ka11FuvzruHrfnD5DavlTnMSWZUqhBX1EhQ13sdgO32I0fkriOnbmcc3MweXeDa_31VNQTQ4H56fbsQ7f4El9SrJYVu1W4ozC13OvSRu-nZLpdEJJcWUJUxF9ro0zjl3DOqIwLgm_n_cA==&c=NRV13U_JhBUMcarmSXFecOhdLmLmx_eDKPOwYTTpjrsC-xxa0waYOQ==&ch=6jQDujGBYY5tDYMhFYo9U2XCNOBYs0GWgAl-KXKv4qaE1kYpP2KLrQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017tktMTS7Y4_y6qbrVG9eKUZ5BvvGwPq93UsG4LeA6qW8jQz81LrrfwghWKA79YM0ZiH33mTxuM_sSf0eMe6O8vEY-PA6EAnxAVhGn5SI6Ka11FuvzruHrfnD5DavlTnMSWZUqhBX1EhQ13sdgO32I0fkriOnbmcc3MweXeDa_31VNQTQ4H56fbsQ7f4El9SrJYVu1W4ozC13OvSRu-nZLpdEJJcWUJUxF9ro0zjl3DOqIwLgm_n_cA==&c=NRV13U_JhBUMcarmSXFecOhdLmLmx_eDKPOwYTTpjrsC-xxa0waYOQ==&ch=6jQDujGBYY5tDYMhFYo9U2XCNOBYs0GWgAl-KXKv4qaE1kYpP2KLrQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017tktMTS7Y4_y6qbrVG9eKUZ5BvvGwPq93UsG4LeA6qW8jQz81LrrfwghWKA79YM0uVpAWO2q3UWMvkun_IbuZ-AFj_gj056pxx-71EuqD3l_vUgd6WRc3v6fG7Mg9DD0jD_W-oASKVCrqAm-c0WbO5BqQMs7SwO81NIKvJ4Qld4CymHmP6SFY2l8Ll2WZk-0vhKFQGmropfvMrPS6Qph3gQXd7rxq2XJrkm4NTN7LbipQ1fTa6zf4A==&c=NRV13U_JhBUMcarmSXFecOhdLmLmx_eDKPOwYTTpjrsC-xxa0waYOQ==&ch=6jQDujGBYY5tDYMhFYo9U2XCNOBYs0GWgAl-KXKv4qaE1kYpP2KLrQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017tktMTS7Y4_y6qbrVG9eKUZ5BvvGwPq93UsG4LeA6qW8jQz81LrrfwghWKA79YM0524s9MBkKtyzh7xg9FV_6_O-x2KptOSWCEak1iAEsVUQ8fZULHHCk4M_9kskLS2Pfi1mJbKaqC1LPZyhfM_qjaJQUUsRMKyWMPlkOg6oRUflRZxSSV2_H9H-ldMO34w03A3MTV52yALoquYY8mxBeU-PifIyixVLwLCriEbdmQhtDhdrbyhqNhfGHhRdgfqJcAQFO1KUabnmp_Wmy95Tyi1w3De-sOnl2Ajg_ZpQv8u6nMYPW4qg11DiJu4iPO0g07EGgokojfc9FDisnngBHQmbT-h5K0_uXpyY-YQ7NXdWH6HnLd9YQ7d7B-wzNSZyWdaqIfY9huoM32arxy0OCV3vA1yCIoGsGtOOgXEZ9oryxBoP-LRaH1_9jgd43QX6JEcPWaB0fHFxgcbd_vyVlM0dj0S8x0gtjXDkCx2jpx0mhjyAsQPsIx4hgmatDNqXrOB4MGgcB8MZYPhHij7Q0GuojEW-Ho_VL3oD0PW57PKUQijXnn0-GOucYRfLo-OYVGSYwY9NGWv4vaTwwRcbNBOLoW4DahYIMfh_LlaeWsvF-i7irmrXxb1zqGPbD8bOREh71cF2AEz3cJ84ET3G9KRwI_iyL-TYvmuio9tPCgowLCCCsRWEquDkfYeJYu4lwY6ITKPmM1np9w7a6S_kOXZEqQYPw1NPnPF6pSYbwB6r6AdegzefZ7W-vIWBuAV-RDRD2mVlzpm3rrm0PbColkGLGOxfFykD&c=NRV13U_JhBUMcarmSXFecOhdLmLmx_eDKPOwYTTpjrsC-xxa0waYOQ==&ch=6jQDujGBYY5tDYMhFYo9U2XCNOBYs0GWgAl-KXKv4qaE1kYpP2KLrQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017tktMTS7Y4_y6qbrVG9eKUZ5BvvGwPq93UsG4LeA6qW8jQz81LrrfwghWKA79YM0Y1lUcpNq1s2QwMmmrHj-bv4VmANu-yV3YFgSUA61ajWKk3JlB2NNSVGUDjU80pB-7RHMOBurAZerlysZX92Zcuw_k1NtQ1nbi8AQkizB2H3Mz2ufey0MMEX9Ej-VVmYvfUvFJ1teZNwzT86axfntukb4FfjDBAsxramA-v2KzYUTkVIgKV1ZYg==&c=NRV13U_JhBUMcarmSXFecOhdLmLmx_eDKPOwYTTpjrsC-xxa0waYOQ==&ch=6jQDujGBYY5tDYMhFYo9U2XCNOBYs0GWgAl-KXKv4qaE1kYpP2KLrQ==


Registration is required to join these events

Additional Resources 

SCORE

Illinois Department of Commerce & Economic Opportunity

COVID-19 Aid For Businesses - Illinois Department of

Commerce & Economic Opportunity

Illinois Department of Revenue COVID -19 Tax Relief

Illinois Department of Insurance (DOI)

Highland Park Chamber of Commerce COVID-19 Toolkit

Lake County Health Department

NorthShore University HealthSystem

Illinois Department of Public Health

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

For general business inquiries, contact the City's Business
Development Manager Carolyn Hersch at
chersch@cityhpil.com.

For more information on the City's response to COVID-19,
contact the City's Communications Manager Amanda Civitello at
acivitello@cityhpil.com.

This newsletter is produced by the City of Highland Park's Office of
Business Development. If you have information you would like to include
in this bi-weekly mailing, please submit information, photos, and news to
Melissa Rosen at mrosen@cityhpil.com. The City reserves the right to
edit and/or filter submissions. No pricing information will be published.  

Join our Mailing List

 ​  ​  ​

https://northchicago.score.org/
https://dceocovid19resources.com/
https://dceocovid19resources.com/for-businesses/aid-to-all-businesses/
https://www2.illinois.gov/rev/Pages/Taxpayer-Resources-during-COVID-19-(Coronavirus)-Outbreak.aspx
https://mc.insurance.illinois.gov/messagecenter.nsf
https://www.chamberhp.com/business-guidance-for-coronavirus/
http://www.lakecountyil.gov/coronavirus
https://www.northshore.org/healthy-you/novel-coronavirus-2019/?ref=covid-19
http://www.dph.illinois.gov/topics-services/diseases-and-conditions/diseases-a-z-list/coronavirus
http://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus
mailto:mrosen@cityhpil.com
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001l2E62PqC4Z3cFtc9pp8a-lix_AjSFvxe
http://www.facebook.com/HighlandParkIL/
https://twitter.com/CityHPIL
https://www.youtube.com/user/CityHPIL

